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Georgia Department of Natural Resources
Environmental Protection Division

Underground Storage Tank Management Program

4244 International Parkway, Suite 104, Atlanta, Georgia 30354

Lonice C. Barrett, Commissioner
Harold F. Reheis, Director
(404) 362-2687

March 13, 1998

Mr. John H. Spears
U.S. Army/HQ3d Inf. Div. (Mech.)

ATTN: AFZP-DEV (Spears) U 2 /"’14?
Building 1139 3
Ft. Stewart, GA 31314-5000 132" 22

SUBJECT: Acknowledgment of Letter Regarding:
Notice to Implement Corrective Action Plan - Part A
Building 4577 Area, USTs 232 and 233 Site
Engineer Road West of Po Valley Road
Ft. Stewart, GA; Liberty County
Facility ID: 9089061*2

Dear Mr. Spears:

This is to acknowledge a letter from Lieutenant Colonel Carey W. Brown, dated September 16,
1997, that responded to my letter of Notice to Implement the CAP - Part A for the subject site.

As stated in Lieutenant Colonel Brown’s letter, we understand that fate and transport modeling
will be conducted at this site, as requested, and specific geological parameters will be obtained.
Furthermore, the findings will be reported to EPD in a CAP - Part A Addendum, to be received

April 13, 1998.

In response to the issue regarding soil left in place at the subject site that showed constituents
above threshold levels, we concur that the analytical results of the samples collected from soil
borings installed during the CAP - Part A, which were all below threshold limits, sufficiently
address the issue.

If you have any questions, please contact the undersigned at (404) 362-2687.

Sincerely,

Kenneth F. White, Ph.D.
Environmental Specialist
Corrective Action Unit
KFW:jfe\puanddocsikennethwizinanus29809089061.ack
cc: Patricia Stoll, PE, SAIC
Reading File
File(CA): Liberty;9089061
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